
October 11-13, 2020 (1) Radio Spot  
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
During Comprehensive Distance Learning, the SafeOregon tip line is still in 
operation.  The tip line is designed for students, parents, and the general public 
to report student safety concerns including self-harm.  If you have concerns 
about the health, safety or welfare of a child, please go to safeoregon.com.  
This is a 24/7 service and all tips are confidential. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District; and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


